Backpack Event for
Renalssance West STEAM
Academy — Photos
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Hello Brother’s and Sister’s of LL 1725,

I would like to, “Thank” everyone from the bottom of my heart
for all the donations to make this project a success. The look
on the faces of not only the staff, but the parent’s of the
children were speechless. They were overjoyed with the
supplies and the dedication from our local lodge to making
this event a success. Here are a few photos from the event and
the more can be viewed by Clicking Here.

Again, Thank you brothers and sisters for all that you’'ve
done!

Helena Thornton
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